To all Parents/Carers SCHOOL

GRANTHAM
17 December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Having considered the potential term dates for the academic year 2019 to 2020 we have
decided as a school to predominantly follow the Local Authority model. However, we will
diverge from this model on five occasions. As a result the Local Authority will not be providing
transport on these dates.

My reason for writing to you is to provide you with significant notice so that you can organise
alternative transport on the specified dates, if your son relies on transport provided by the Local
Authority.

The dates are:

Monday 06 January 2020
The school will have an INSET day (i.e. closed to students), the Local Authority will have this as
a teaching day.

Friday 03 April 2020
The school will be OPEN, the Local Authority will have this as an INSET day and therefore not
provide transport.

Friday 22 May 2020
The school will be OPEN, the Local Authority will have this as an INSET day and therefore not
provide transport.

Monday 20 July 2020
The school will be CLOSED, the Local Authority will have this as a teaching day.

Tuesday 21 July 2020
The school will be CLOSED, the Local Authority will have this as a teaching day.

The full list of term dates are available on the school’s website.

Yours sincerely,

SIMON PICKETT
Head Master
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